
 
 

Keary Street Construction Update -  Nov 1, 2018 
(From East Columbia to Brunette Ave) 

IMPORTANT DATE CHANGE 
  

 

Both lanes of Keary Street will now stay closed/under 
construction at East Columbia St until likely  
Monday, November 12 (NEW DATE) preventing no 
entry/exit via East Columbia or thru traffic to Brunette. 

o Please continue to use Brunette Avenue ONLY to 
access this section of Keary until further notice. 

o Thank you for your patience. 
 

As a reminder, then after approximately Nov 12 (new date) and until early 2019 vehicle 
access will change throughout the day (to accommodate thru-traffic when possible) as follows: 

Keary Street Access as of Approximately Nov. 12 (NEW DATE) 
 and Until Early 2019 

 7am-3pm Mon-Fri   
 9am-3pm Sat  

Expect two-way, single-lane alternating thru traffic on Keary.  
Use E. Columbia OR Brunette to Enter and Exit Keary. 

 3pm-7pm Mon-Fri 
 3pm-6pm Sat 

Expect no thru traffic on Keary or access to/from E. Columbia St. 
Use Brunette ONLY to Enter and Exit Keary. 

 After 7pm Mon-Fri 
 After 6pm Sat 
 All day Sun/Holidays 

Expect one-way, eastbound, single-lane thru traffic on Keary.  
Use E Columbia ONLY to Enter Keary; Use Brunette ONLY to Exit. 

 

• Sherbrooke paving has been delayed due to weather. Until paving is underway  
northbound drivers needing access to Keary can continue to use East Columbia>Sherbrooke> 
Brunette>Keary.  

 

For Concerns or More Info on Hospital Construction 
Construction notices can be found at fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian which is where to sign up 
for future notices, or learn more about the hospital’s redevelopment. Direct questions or concerns 
related to hospital construction to feedback@fraserhealth.ca or 604.418.5326.  
 
 

http://www.fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian
http://fraserhealth.us11.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=148904787778dce03f698b27c&id=45fba31c5e
http://fraserhealth.us11.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=148904787778dce03f698b27c&id=45fba31c5e
mailto:feedback@fraserhealth.ca

